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JANUARY 2021 

Arnhem Highway – Adelaide River 
Floodplain Upgrade  
Connection works commencing on either side of the 
Adelaide River Bridge 
 
Dear Stakeholder,  
 
The Australian and Northern Territory Governments are funding a major upgrade of the Arnhem 
Highway across the Adelaide River Floodplain.  
 
The upgrade project will reduce road closures during the wet season along the Arnhem Highway due 
to flooding of the Adelaide River floodplain by raising the road level and improving under road 
drainage.  
 
Works will commence Wednesday 27 January to connect the new eastern and western road 
approaches to the existing bridge on either side of the Adelaide River Bridge.  
 
Traffic management will be in place during the works, including speed reductions and closure of one 
lane. During this time, traffic control arrangements will alternate inbound and outbound traffic access 
through the open lane.  
 
Motorists are advised to adhere to all traffic management controls. After hours arrangements will be 
in place over nights and weekends when works are not occurring. 
 
Works on these areas of the Arnhem Highway is estimated to be complete by early-March 2021, 
weather permitting.  
 
The project team greatly appreciates road users understanding and co-operation during construction 
enabling this key strategic project to improve access, safety and efficiencies into the future.  
 
For any queries or further information about the project, please email communications.dipl@nt.gov.au 

or call the project hotline number on 1800 560 308. 
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